
JOIN US FOR AN
INFORMATIONAL 
OPEN HOUSE
Saturday, January 25, 2025
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
Snow Date: February 1, 2025

I-895 AT FRANKFURST AVENUE  
INTERCHANGE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

Meeting location is accessible to individuals with disabilities. Individuals who require auxiliary aids 
should contact the MDTA at 410-537-5675 (711 for MD Relay) or email I895tollplaza@mdta.maryland.gov 
no later than three business days before the Open House.

*Comments for the proposed 
railroad crossing closure can 

be provided on comment forms 
available at the Informational Open 
House and on the project website 

or by calling or emailing the project 
team by February 28, 2025.

DriveEzMD.com

For more information, 
visit mdta.maryland.

gov/I895TollPlaza, email 
I895tollplaza@mdta.
maryland.gov or call  

(800) 851-1060.
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Middle Branch Fitness and Wellness Center

201 Reedbird Avenue 
Baltimore, MD 21225

The Maryland Transportation Authority (MDTA) is holding an 
Informational Open House for the I-895 at Frankfurst Avenue 
Interchange Improvements Project and the proposed closures of 
railroad crossings in and around Old Pennington Avenue and Vera 
Street. This project will complete MDTA’s conversion of toll plazas 
to highway speed all-electronic tolling, reconfigure the access 
points to I-895, and replace/rehabilitate the aging infrastructure.

The proposed improvements will enhance safety for motorists, 
foster economic growth, reduce congestion and emission-related 
pollution and bring MDTA assets into a state of good repair.

Informational Open House attendees will be able to:

	� learn about the project and its benefits for commuters and 
local communities,

	� learn about the construction phases and timeline,

	� learn about traffic impacts during construction,

	� learn about the proposed railroad crossing* closures 
associated with the project, and

	� sign up for project alerts.

There will be no formal presentation; however, the project team 
will be available to answer questions during the Informational 
Open House. 

mdta.maryland.gov/I895TollPlaza
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